Freedom of Information Act 2000
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.

You asked:

DoLS - Extra Funding.
As reported in March 2017, local authorities were provided an extra £25 million due to the Cheshire West outcome of the Supreme Court ruling. I would like to know the following as an freedom of information act request please.
How much did each local authority receive from this amount?
There was a one-off Government award in March/April 2015.  Leicester City Council was awarded £167,865.  We do not know the amounts awarded to other local authorities, therefore this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000.  In accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.
How much is left that has not been used?
None.  It was all spent on providing the DoLS service.

Was some of the money to different team budgets due to not being used?
No.

If yes, how much was moved to another team budget.
Not applicable.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester  
LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 
